
 
Construction Notice for Neighbours  

Construction Update: June 11, 2018 
  

Here’s an update on what’s ahead, as a follow up to our previous notices and updates pertaining to excavation 
of roads surrounding Royal Columbian Hospital for a hospital IT and utilities pathway and for City power. Dates 
and times are subject to change.  
 

East Columbia Street  
Bird Construction has started the excavation on East Columbia Street which is now expected to last 
until mid to late July. Work happens in sections, proceeding from Sherbrooke Street to Keary Street in the 
northbound bike lane and east sidewalk. Drivers, bicyclists, pedestrians, and bus riders will be impacted.  

Intersection of Sherbrooke Street and East Columbia 

Bird Construction indicates the excavation in the intersection is nearly complete with only small 
intermittent excavations for water main commissioning left to do. Construction hours are 9am to 3pm Monday 
to Saturday.  

Sherbrooke Street (from East Columbia Street to just east of Fader St) 
The timelines have been extended for the excavation on Sherbrooke Street between East Columbia 
Street to just east of Fader Street for multiple unanticipated reasons. Bird Construction now expects to have 
this work done by early July.  

• The excavation near the corner of the east side of East Columbia Street is still underway.  
• The spot excavation work near Fader and Kelly Street for water tie-ins is still upcoming. Neighbours 

impacted by short-term water shutoffs will be notified in advance. 
• Sections of the sidewalks on the north side of the street will then be re-poured 
• Some parking stalls on the south side of Sherbrooke Street will be used to store construction supplies 

and equipment while East Columbia Street is being excavated. 

After Bird Construction finishes on Sherbrooke Street, Telus will then excavate the north lane of 
Sherbrooke Street to underground their cables. Telus will notify impacted neighbours. Paving and pole 
removal will happen at a later date.  

For Concerns or More Info 

 
To learn more about the work above and how it may impact you see previous construction notices at 
goo.gl/3azG33 or goo.gl/q9RCe5 or goo.gl/ifyK8Y.  Dates mentioned in past notices may have been extended. 

Construction notices will be hosted on the City’s website between now and July at goo.gl/stnM9T  
Watch for a notice coming soon for a street-side meeting with neighbours impacted by Sherbrooke 
Street work. It’s an opportunity for you to ask questions and speak to the team overseeing the work. 

Email questions or concerns to feedback@fraserhealth.ca  or call 604.418.5326. Visit 
fraserhealth.ca/royalcolumbian to see what construction is ahead for 2018 to sign up for future construction 
notices, or to learn more about the hospital’s redevelopment. 
We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience. Bird Construction will endeavour to minimize the impact of 
noise, dust, and disruption to our neighbours in accordance with the City’s regulations and Good Neighbour 
Protocol. 
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